Department of Curriculum Management

Tel: 2598 2426 / 2598 2425 Email: gaetano.bugeja@ilearn.edu.mt

MEMORANDUM

Information: X **Date:** 21st February 2017

Action Required: X Ref: DCM 003/2017

To: All Heads of Middle and Secondary Schools (State and Non-State) and Sections

From: Stephen Camilleri and Dunstan Hamilton – Education Officers, PSCD

Christine Gauci - Education Officer, Media

Subject: Extension of closing date – Tafxnaf – Valletta 2018 project

Following requests from various schools and Form 2 PSCD teachers the closing date for the Tafxnaf project has been extended.

Students will now need to return the completed forms to school by Friday 17th March, and the one story will need to be selected from each PSCD class/group by Friday 24th March.

The organizers of the Tafxnaf Project will start collecting the forms selected by the pupils themselves on Monday 27th March.

For any further information one can contact the organizers at info@tafxnaf.org.

The official website is <u>www.tafxnaf.org</u>.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Gaetano Bugeja Director, Curriculum Management